
 

Monday 12th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
As part of our Science topic this half-term, we will be looking at how we change as humans as we 
age. We would like children to bring in a picture of themselves as a baby / young child so that 
they can see how they have changed and begin to understand the differences in each stage of 
human life.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Russell   
Mrs Jones 
Mrs Salvatore 
 

 


